
 

  

 

St. Peter Roman Catholic Church 

January 30, 2022 
 

St. Peter  

Worship Site 
620 Center Street 

Lewiston, NY 14092 

Mass Times 

Saturday Vigil 

4:30 p.m. 

Sunday 

8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. 

 

Confessions 

Saturday 3:30 p.m. 

and anytime on request 

 

Weekday Mass 

St. Peter Worship Site 

M, T, W, F, Sat. 7:45 a.m. 

 

St. Bernard 

Worship Site 
218 Hinman Street 

Youngstown, NY 14174 
Mass Times 

Sunday 

11:30 a.m. 

         Parish Office  

(at St. Peter’s Rectory) 

Phone 716-754-4118 

Fax 716-754-4141 

www.stpeterlewiston.org 

 

Rectory Office Hours 

Monday-Friday 9am-4pm 

Closed 12pm-12:30pm  

 

Pastor 

Rev. Cole Webster ext. 111 

Office Manager 

Amy Schuler ext. 110 

Bookkeeper 

Maxine Menshon ext. 128 

Music Director  

Brad Wingert 

Faith Formation 

Dianne Wysocki - 716-754-2812 

Parish Nurse 

Barbara Malinowski - 716-754-4068 

St. Peter RC School 

 

www.stpeterrc.org 

140 N. Sixth Street 

Lewiston, NY 14092 

 

Phone: 716-754-4470 

Fax: 716-754-0167 



 

 

Mass Intentions  
 

Monday           Jan. 31• St. John Bosco 

7:45 a.m.         James Treat by Joann Flanagan   
 
Tuesday          Feb. 1 • Weekday 
7:45 a.m.         Bruce Sutherland by Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Cecconi 

 
Wednesday    Feb. 2 • The Presentation of The Lord 
7:45 a.m.         Carolyn Lukas by Alan Lukas 
 
9:00 a.m.         Gracelyn Marra Bax by Debbie Fleck, Tina Bowman,  

                        Robin Bishara, Rose Livingston, Joane Cerminara  

Thursday         Feb. 3 • Weekday  
7:45a.m.          Communion Service 
 
Friday            Feb. 4 • St. Thomas Aquinas  

7:45 a.m.         Rev. John Lehner by Joan Fulgenzi 

Saturday         Feb. 5 • St. Agatha 

7:45 a.m.         All Souls 

                        Vigil, 5th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

4:30 p.m.        (1)John Daloise by Mom, Dad & family 
         (2)William Johnson by family  
          
Sunday           Feb. 6 • 5th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 a.m.         Dominic Notarianni by Santangelo Family 

 
10:00 a.m.      Parishioners 
 
11:30 a.m.      Sam Torcasio “Birthday Remembrance”  
                       by Lauren & John Frosolone 

St. Peter Parish Family, 
 
I hope that 2022 has gotten off to a good start for 
you and your loved ones. Unfortunately, I know for 
many it began with sickness with the Omicron  
variant spreading so easily. Yet being relieved to 
hear that many are returning to full health, I  
couldn’t help but think over all the positive  
experiences we have had. As we celebrated the 
Feast of the Epiphany, I was blown away from your  
enthusiastic desire to bless your home with chalk 
and incense. We couldn’t keep enough out and 
had to put out more the following week!  
 
The following week we celebrated the Baptism of 
the Lord and as a reminder of our own  
incorporation into Christ’s body, we were  
sprinkled with holy water at Masses and given 
some to take home. Remember that we have large 
holy water receptacles at both worship sites for 
the refilling of bottles. A powerful sacramental to 
use during private prayer, to fight against illness 
and evil, and for blessing others. 
 
Congratulations to all of our 10th Grades that are 
preparing for the Sacrament of Confirmation. They 
formally committed to finishing their sacramental 
preparation as we celebrated their Rite of  
Enrollment at the 4:30pm Mass on January 8th. It 
was such an uplifting experience to have them all 
together at the same Mass as we lifted our hearts 
and minds in praise and worship united as one 
body in Christ!  
 
We are now reeving up for First Communion 
preparation with our recently held parent  
meeting. Under our new faith formation format, 
parents will be discussing the importance of the 
Eucharist directly with their children as they break 
open the scriptures and dive into Biblically based 
activities.  If you are expecting your child to  
receive their First Communion this year but have 
not been to a parent meeting, please call our Faith 
Formation office. 
 
A busy start to the beginning of the year and now 
onto all the excitement that Catholic Schools 
Week brings!  
 
In Christ’s Peace, 
Fr. Cole 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE 

Saturday Feb. 5th 

4:30pm Mass  
Lector 

William Berard 
Eucharistic Ministers 

Betty Birmingham, Kathy Scalfani, John Bonghi 
Altar Servers 

Paden Berrigan, Reese Berrigan, Ava Shanks  
 

Sunday Feb. 6th 
8:00am Mass  

Lector 
Tom Caserta 

Eucharistic Ministers 
Mary Pyle, Jude Caserta, Carl Capolupo 

Altar Servers 
Daniel Seaman, Ethan Seaman 

 
10:00am Mass 

Lector 
Darlene Pallone 

Eucharistic Ministers 
Jeff Baumler, Debbie Baumler, Shannon Philbrick 

Altar Servers 
Joey Destino, Dominic Pacillo, Meghan Seider 

 
11:30am Mass 

Lector 
Cheryl Milicia 

Eucharistic Ministers 
Helen Murray, Lauren Frosolone 

Altar Servers 
Claire Ambrosia 

A friendly reminder 

to please keep your 

mask on for the  

entirety of the Mass.  

God Bless 



 

 

Patricia Ross 

Neil Johnson  

Consider registering for St. Peter's  
family-centered Faith Formation program!  

 
Our program customizes the children's faith journey  

utilizing a combination of at-home online faith lessons, 
Family Lesson Workshops, and Youth Lesson Nights. 
With ample opportunities for service projects, parish 
and liturgical events, and spiritual growth as a family, 
please consider enriching the Domestic Church with 

religious education! For more information, please email  
redirector@stpeterlewiston.org or call (716) 754-2812.  

 

For God so loved the world that he gave his only  
begotten son, that whoever believes in him shall  
not perish, but have everlasting life. – John 3:16 

THANK YOU FROM THE “CHRISTMAS ANGELS” 

 

To All of Our “Friends” at St. Peter’s and St. Bernard’s 

Churches: 

             “Thank You”  “Thank You”  “Thank You” 

I cannot “Thank You” enough, especially during these 

very challenging times, for your overwhelming generosity 

in supporting this year’s “Christmas Angel Tree Project” 

for the children serviced by the MSMH Neighborhood 

Health Center, as well as community families who were 

referred to us in need of help. This year we expanded our 

program by joining in assisting the Youngstown/Town of 

Porter program.  

Even though this year’s program was again very different 

from previous years, through your generosity, 500  

children (from 250 families) in the program received gifts. 

This number does not include the adoption of 7 families 

(20 children and 2 adults) by our own school children and 

4 additional families adopted by parishioners (4adults and 

8 children). In addition another 69 angels for the  

Youngstown/Town of Porter program were placed on the 

tree at St. Bernard’s. This year I am sure that there were 

many families who did not experience the excitement and 

joy of the holiday season. However, you can feel good 

about the role you played in knowing that you helped 

make the “season bright” for someone else and put a 

smile on a child’s face as well as that of their grateful  

parents. 

 A “Special Thank You” to Elizabeth Colvin and Jennifer 

Morello who coordinated the school project and to their 

“HSA Christmas elves” who helped sort and wrap the 

gifts for the families adopted by the school children.  It 

certainly was fun and heartwarming watching the children 

select their angel.  Also a “Thank You” to Lynda Mahoney 

for her efforts in coordinating the adoption of 2 families by 

the Women of the Moose Chapter 1940 and to several 

people who chose to remain anonymous for their  

generous donations of toys, gift cards and clothing.  I 

could not have done any of this without the assistance of 

so many people.   

We truly are a “ Welcoming, Caring and Generous  

Community” and I am happy to be a part of it. May the 

Blessings of the Season - “Peace-Joy-Hope-Love”  

be with you now and throughout the New Year”! 

With Deep Gratitude to everyone for all you do. 

Barbara Malinowski, Project Coordinator 

And the 500+ Angels and the “adopted families” 

Lord Jesus, as an infant You were brought to the 
temple by Your parents out of religious duty. Help 
all parents to take their duties to God seriously, to 
inculcate their faith in the next generation by their 
words and by their actions, so that the faith will be 

handed on where the faith is first learned— 
in the family and in the home.  

The Feast of the  

Presentation of the Lord 

February 2 

mailto:redirector@stpeterlewiston.org


 

 

If Christmas is the “most wonderful time of the year,” then this coming week is the “best week of the year”...that is if you are a 
part of a Catholic School Family. And...at St. Peter’s... we have the VERY BEST school family anywhere!!! 

The week of January 30-February 4 is the celebration of Catholic Schools across the country. We have planned a week full of 
events and activities that celebrate who we are and all that we represent as students and staff of our Catholic School. Living the 
theme of the 2022 campaign...FAITH...EXCELLENCE...SERVICE...we will be reading, writing and completing activities and projects 
that bring to life our strong faith in the Lord, our hard work and efforts across all coursework, and our commitment to take care of 
and give back to the community in all areas of need. 

On Monday we will live out our service commitment as we dress as “souper” heroes of people that have taught us good lessons 
for living. We will make Valentines for seniors and we will each bring in a can of “soup” for a local food pantry. 

On Tuesday we will all have a chance to be game show contestants as we meet as grade levels with our game show host, our  
beloved Pastor. “Where’s Webster” is the theme and students will wear special name tags, as Father Cole plays Bible Bingo, Faith 
Facts and a variety of other games to test our level of Catholic knowledge. (According to Father...he cannot wait and has cleared 
his calendar for the day!!!) 

We are celebrating Candlemas Day on February 2 with a Mass and a procession of our entire school as we carry candles to be 
blessed at the altar of the Lord, and show through our actions how we, as students at St. Peter RC School, can light up our world in 
all kinds of wonderful ways. 

We will have a “spirit day” where we show our pride in our school by wearing the school colors of red, white and black, and we 
will greet Bishop Fisher as he comes for lunch and a visit to our school on Thursday. 

We will end our week by participating in the first ever St. Peter RC School Olympics in the SPS gym. Each grade will represent a 
country and will participate in age-appropriate games and activities throughout the day. Students will dress in the colors of the 
country they represent and will create flags to carry in our very own Olympic parade.  

In case you didn’t already know, we are very proud of our school, and Catholic Schools Week is just a chance to celebrate how 
much we are grateful to be students and staff, here, as we learn and grow and share in the light of God’s love. Thank you to all 
who continuously support us and our school...we are forever grateful. God bless St. Peter’s...God bless us all! 

A message from Mrs. Ingham 

KINDERGARTEN CLASSROOM AIDE POSITION AVAILABLE 
Do you like children? Do you want to work in friendly warm and caring environment. Are you available  
Monday-Friday during the school year from 815am-315pm? If you can answer YES to these questions, then I 
think we have a great opportunity for you. St. Peter RC School is looking for a Kindergarten classroom aide to 
work alongside the Kindergarten teacher.  Please call Maureen in the school office at 716-754-4470 to learn 
more about this position, and how you can join our SPS family. 



 

 

Events in the Diocese 

Tuition Assistance for Private  
Grammar Schools 

New families can now apply for scholarships for the 2022
-23 school year. To start the process, families can  

complete a pre-application form online at  
http://bisonfund.com/our-scholarships.  

The BISON Fund provides tuition assistance to  
economically eligible children in K-8th grade. If  

selected, the scholarships can be used at any private 
grammar school in WNY. The deadline to apply is  

February 28. The average scholarship is $1,500 and the 
maximum award is $2,500. For more information, call 

Cindy McDonald at 716-854-0869, ext. 1  

Do you feel you are called to serve Christ in a deeper way? Do you 
want to know something about the Permanent Diaconate? 
If you are a male between the ages of 30 and 55 and have asked 
yourself this question, please join us on Saturday February 12 from 

9am – 12 noon to talk, pray, and discover more about the Permanent 
Diaconate with no commitment. We will gather at St. Rose Retreat 
Center, 217 Winston Rd. Buffalo, NY 14214 - Please RSVP to Deacon 
Howard Morgan at hmorgan@buffalodiocese.org and  
let him know you are coming.  God is calling you, will you follow? -   

Married Couples Retreat.  
Enjoy a weekend get-away with your spouse 

February 11-13. A time for prayer,  
inspirational talks, discussion and sharing. 
For more information or to register, contact 
Sr. Jacinta at olcparishevent@gmail.com  

or 716-692-0276.  
2021 Contribution Statements  

If you would like it delivered via email:  

Send an email to secretary@stpeterlewiston.org 

with "Contribution Statement Request" in the 

subject line. Your statement will be emailed to 

you. Please include your contact information.  

If you would like your statement mailed, please 

put this info in the collection basket or envelope 

at Mass. 

Name___________________________ 

Address_________________________ 

Phone#__________________________ 

Envelope #_______________ 

http://link.rm0004.net/go/F-ESJjI5Gj9EyFaYnigSPA2/
mailto:hmorgan@buffalodiocese.org
mailto:olcparishevent@gmail.com


 

 

PRAYER LIST 
Carmela Alati  

Christina Armington  

Amanda Balisteri  

Scott Barber  

Joanne Bauer  

Frank Bellavia Jr.  

Jean Bey  

Barbara Anne Boeck   

Michael Boeck  

William Boeck  

Jean Borgatti  

Cindy Aungier Budge  

Gavin Burns  

Richard Burns  

Armand Cacciatore  

Susan Mikula Campbell  

Joe Carroll  

Arlene Christman  

Sandra Ciavaglia  

Mike Coe  

Jeanne Salada Conroy  

Baby Cora  

Jackie Coughlin  

Agnes Crandall  

Tina Crewe  

Danielle Cullen  

Bruce David  

Kathy Dean  

Matthew DelMonte  

Fr. Richard Delzingaro  

Frank DePonceau  

Carol Dever  

Mary Ecker  

Grace Fiegel  

Melissa Franks  

Patrick Chief Fitzgerald  

Sandra Gallagher  

Ralph Grizanti  

MaryLou Hallatt  

Elizabeth Ecker Hanna  

William Heinz  

Dennis Jacobs  

Kevin Jarnszewski  

Lori Kandow  

Art Kelly 

Ken Kenney  

Marilyn Kennedy 

Michael Kiely 

Margaret Langlois 

Josephine Lauzonis 

Baby Lola 

Loretta Madia 

Kathleen Maxian 

Beth McAllister 

Janice McCaw 

 

Sr. Ann McDermott, OSF 

Doreen Melton 

Lynn Meeter 

Sean Meeter 

Maria Miklitsch 

Maria Minarcin 

Raymond Mobus 

Mary Moore 

Nancy Moore 

Thomas Moore 

Michael Moreland 

Elaine Muhr 

Lonnie Mullins 

Cathy Niccola 

Griffin Nusbaum 

Violet O’Donnell 

Collen O’Leary 

Dorothy Oliverio 

Donna Parent 

Eugene Piotrowski 

Nicole Poutry 

John Quinn 

Maureen Reagan 

Joann Reedy 

Anne Russo 

Abigail Schuster 

Barb Semo 

John Semo 

Maya Serra 

Irene Sharek 

Benjamin Shirback 

Connie Silver 

David Smith 

Donald Smith 

Joann Smith 

Robin Smith 

Jacob Spencer 

Albert Specyal 

Patrick S. Teixeira 

Barbara Tempest 

Ray Tracy 

Joel Traverse 

Maureen Ventry 

Elizabeth Virtuoso 

Pat Whelan 

Thomas Wroniak 

Parish Collection 

             Jan 22-23 

Weekly Collection       $8,490.00 

_____________________________________ 

Online Giving 1/15-1/21     $2,170.00 

 

TOTAL    $10,660.00 
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Hibbard’sHibbard’s
Old Portage ShopOld Portage Shop
125 Portage Rd • Lewiston

716-754-8660
Large Selection of

Wines & Liquors
	 Sun 12pm-6pm
	 M-Th 9am-9pm
	 Fri & Sat 9am-10pm

		 Gift Cards & Gift Gift Cards & Gift 
	 Wrapping Available	 Wrapping Available

Jim and Julianne Hibbard
AUTO • HOME • LIFE
779 Cayuga St., Ste. 2
Lewiston 14092
716-754-2525
Your Local Independent Agents

AARON M. 
BAUMLER, DMD

Quality General Dentistry in a Caring Atmosphere

Visit DentalCareAssociates.com
or Call Kim at 297-1644 Ext 12 for information

STEVE’S HEATING & COOLINGSTEVE’S HEATING & COOLING

	 297-6444
Furnaces • Boilers
Air Conditioning

RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL
24 Hour Service • Senior Discount

Steve Fuller, Parishioner
 LICENSED & INSURED

LANDSCAPING
Youngstown, N.Y.

745-3992
Mike Costello

	 William Berard
	 Attorney/Parishioner
	 345 Buffalo Ave., Niagara Falls NY
	 (716) 285-3288 
	 wberard@berardlaw.com

Before paying for a nursing home call us about asset preservation.
Elder Law • Estates & Trusts • Real Estate • Personal Injury

Seaman Norris LLP
	 Attorneys at Law

744 Davison Rd., Lockport • 716-434-3311 
seamannorris.com

Wills, Trusts, Elder Law, Real Estate 
and Personal Injury

Contact Chris Reeves to place an ad today! 
creeves@4LPi.com or (800) 477-4574 x6206 

Serving 
Niagara 
County 
& 

Northern 
Erie County

Tree Trimming • Tree Removal 
Stump Grinding & more

716-940-9338
www.angrybeavertreeservice.com

621A CENTER ST, LEWISTON, NY 14092

716-580-1200
WWW.AMHERSTINSURANCE.COM
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Gross Plumbing & Heating
            John Gross Master Plumber 255-0554 • Jonathan Gross 545-7719

Sewer Cleaning, Excavation, Waterproofing,
Hot Water Tanks, Remodeling, 7 Day a week service 

Serving Niagara & Erie County for over 50 years
2104 Niagara St., Niagara Falls

KRELLCAD 
LANDSCAPING INC

455 East Lane • Lewiston • 716-870-2388
	 Complete Landscape
	D esign & Installation

	 Retaining Walls Spring 
	 & Fall Cleanups

Lawn Service • Lawn Installations

Amendola Property
Management, Inc.

800 Main Street, Suite 3E, Niagara Falls, NY
(716) 285-5050 

 www.amendolapm.com

Commercial Real Estate Leasing, 
Apartment Rental at the Village Mini Plaza 

S. 8th & Cayuga Street
Historic Village of Lewiston

Neal Agcy Inc
Mike Neal, Agent
2908 Military Road
Niagara Falls, NY 14304

297-5566
mike.neal.he5p@ststatefarm.comatefarm.com

FUNERAL HOME

754-7963
N. Fourth & Ridge Streets

Lewiston, N.Y. 14092

791-3911
3648 Ransomville Road
Ransomville, N.Y. 14131

www.hardisonfuneralhomes.com

	 1124 Ontario Ave	 901 Cayuga St
	 Niagara Falls, NY 	 Lewiston, NY
	 285-3436	 754-2526

5893 Hoover Rd, Sanborn, NY
731-9350

Funeral Home, Inc.
rhoneyfuneralhome.com

LEWISTON
EYECARE

Dr. Joseph S. Hargrave

Eye Exams • Quality Eyewear
Contact Lenses • Sunglasses

225 Portage Rd.

754-8816

The Law Office of
John D. Ceretto II, Esq.

685 Cayuga Dr., Lewiston
jcerettoii@yahoo.com

716-949-9305
Specializing in Criminal,

Family, Real Estate,
Corporate,Wills, and 

Personal Injury

Hager Equity
 Group, Inc.

John Hager, Financial Consultant

Investment Strategies 
Stocks-Bonds

Mutual Funds-Annuities
6928 Williams Rd. •  Niagara Falls, NY

716-297-1717
Securities and advisory services offered through Cadaret, Grant & Co., Inc. Member 
FINRA/SIPC Hager Equity Group Inc. and Cadaret Grant & Co. are separate entities

If you or a loved
 one are in need of

Post-Acute Rehabilitation
Long-Term Residential Care

Memory Care
	 You have a choice, 
	 ask for OLP!
	 5285 Lewiston Rd.
	  (716) 298-2900

Niagara 
Monuments Works
	 Monuments - Statues  

	Markers - Bronze Markers

	 Low Discount Prices

	 Largest showroom in WNY

	 M-F 9-5; Sat 10-2

	 4801 Hyde Park Blvd, Niag. Falls

285-4318

• Pre-Arrangement Planning
• Cremation

• Traditional Funerals
• Memorial Services
2730 Military Rd.

Niagara Falls 14304

716-298-1800
www.mjcoluccifuneralchapel.com

John C. Colucci, Parishioner 
Mario J. Colucci, Parishioner

Wills, Trusts & Estate Planning
Elder Law & Medicaid Planning
Minor Child(ren) Guardian Plan

Probate & Administration • House Calls
Ransomville, NY

(716) 523-4356 • cvilaw.com


